
 

 

10th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  Christmas Carol Celebration and Festive Music, Thursday 14th December 2023 
 
On behalf of the school, I am pleased to invite you to The Blue Coat School Carol Celebration and Festive 
Music on Thursday 14th December. 
 
The evening will start at 6.30pm with the Christmas Carol Celebration in the School Chapel, followed at 
approximately 7.45pm by Festive Music in Shirley Hall provided by the School Orchestra, Jazz Band, 
Concert Band, Brass Group, Flute and soloists. 
 
To best accommodate guests, tickets will be limited to two guests per child for each of the evening 
performances.  They will be available on a first come first served via pmx.Parentmail.  Tickets cost £2.50 
per person per performance with the monies raised going to a charity nominated by our 6th form 
students.  Students will receive the tickets via their Form Tutors. 
 
Can I offer a reminder that filming of the event during the performance is not allowed. 
 
If any guest requires support with access to either the Chapel or Shirley Hall due to additional needs, 
please contact the school using office@bluecoatschool.org.uk  
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to school to meet together to enjoy the talents of 
our students and feel the warmth of Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms S Yates 
Headteacher 
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